
 
 

 

 
 

Statement of Reasons – Littlemoor Road, Weymouth 

 

 

To regulate or reduce the speed of vehicles to a level which drivers can readily meet the 

general dangers which may be expected on these roads. 

 

The proposed 30mph speed limit extension on Littlemoor Road is in relation to the new 

Lovell Homes, Bincombe Park Development.  

 

To facilitate access to the development site, two new right-hand turn lanes and junctions 

are under construction. Due to the increased traffic flows generated from the housing 

development onto the A353, Dorset Council propose the introduction of a new 30mph 

speed limit in this vicinity.  

 

 

 

 

  

 


